Oyez 26.09.24

Earls Colne is currently undergoing a major gas pipe
replacement project due to the age of the existing
pipework. Cadent will start this work in York Road which
will impact access by car to the Village Hall.

Car parking at the VH will be restricted to available
spaces at the rear of the hall and Cadent will require
evidence of the need to park (at the hall) No drop off
facility will be permitted. Disability, delivery of food,
drink and, equipment etc will need to be evidenced.

Cadent will be facilitating a “soft access route”- which
means one end of York Road will be closed, but Park
Lane entrance opened, and vice versa in accordance to
where in the road they are working. Signs will reflect
which end is the access point.

Please call Cadent on 0800 151 2404 for further
information




